
You're Invited to Our Family Easter Egg 

Hunt! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to invite you to our annual Easter Egg Hunt! Join us for a day of fun, laughter, 

and Easter cheer! 

Date: Sunday, April 9, 2023 

Time: 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

Location: Our backyard - 123 Bunny Lane, Springville 

Come ready to search for colorful eggs and enjoy delicious treats. Don't forget to bring your 

baskets! 

Please RSVP by April 1st. 

Looking forward to celebrating together! 

With love, 

The Smith Family 


